
COUNCIL – 18 OCTOBER 2017

PUBLIC QUESTION

Question 1

Patrick Milne, on behalf of Ware Swimming Club, to ask the Executive 
Member for Health and Wellbeing:

Given the Executive Member’s report before Council tonight states that the 
Council remains open to meeting lead petitioners, will the Council commit 
to deferring any final decisions on future funding until such meetings with 
all stakeholders have taken place, in advance of which full details of who is 
paying what at the moment, what income is being generated and what 
capital investment is thought to be necessary, will be provided?


